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NOTICE TO OWNER’S REPRESENTATIVES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

 

The State of Maine, Bureau of General Services, wishes to procure Construction Project Owner’s 

Representative services for projects at the Dorothea Dix Psychiatric Center Campus in Bangor, 

Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on April 23, 2024. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Owner’s Representatives 

on the Bureau of General Services’ website:  https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-

opportunities. 
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